
November 18,2014 

Susa1111e George 
Research Analyst 
Califomia Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Signature: 

Card room: Cordova Casino 



November 18, 2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 
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November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
Califomia Depmtment of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire suppmt in our m·ea. 

If the Bureau requires that cm·d rooms such as Cordova Casino chm·ge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to chm·ge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our cmd room set its pricing based on local mm·lcet conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 
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November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Garobling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

1 am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which timds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tae'{ revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in Califomia is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let om card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 
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November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's futme at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 
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Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
Califomia Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's futme at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire suppmt in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 
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November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau ofGamb1ing Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like Califomia. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name: Ch ... x.z .. :'ct>-e 

Card room: Cordova Casino 



November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which fimds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name: _---J=-·_.'G_rv_N_i....cfee ___ d\ __ 010 ___ _ 
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November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Depattment of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hlnder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's futme at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
whlch funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming willie 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its p1icing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Card room: Cordova Casino 
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November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
Califomia Depatiment of Justice 
Bureau of Gatnbling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dem Ms. George, 

I atn writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled gatnes. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my fatnily's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire suppmi in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to chmge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like Califomia. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local mmket conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Natne: [2&\V!tl{,( P&-/c.-..v-votrz. 
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Signature: ~ ~~ 

Cm·d room: Cordova Casino 
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November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

Ifthe Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

/ 

Card room: Cordova Casir&/ 



November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

1 am WTiting to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which fimds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in Califoraia is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration ofthis matter. 

Sincerely, 

Signature: "Jf\JV..,~-m ~·· 

Card room: Cordova Casino 



November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
Califomia Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in Califomia is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let om card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Signature: ~ 

Card room: Cordova Casino 



November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Depariment of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our mea. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino char-ge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other ganring business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like Califomia. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name: _ _____:_lfl_~c_f7...!....JJ_1_f..!........!.._l ~_ct-...L...[ __ 
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Card room: Cordova Casino 



November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other ganring business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Card room: Cordova Casino 



November 18, 2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
Califomia Depmiment of Justice 
Bureau of Gmnbling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my fmnily's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a shm]J reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire suppmi in our m·ea. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gmning while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gmning business in Califomia is forced by law to chm·ge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like Califmnia. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local mm·ket conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Nmne: '· br:~f'.;/11?-fv'OL( €arzciq 
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November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
Califomia Deprutment of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to walve collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will eause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's fhture at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and sufier 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributingLIVlNG WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in Califomia is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name:L.Ar-1 MC::t- C f/1S>? 

-~ ////L_ 
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November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in Califomia is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let om card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for yom consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Card room: Cordova Casino 
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November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
Califomia Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in Califomia is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

·' 

Card room: Cordova Casino 
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November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that cmd rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our cmd room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Card room: Cordova Casino 



-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS aud VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in Califomia is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Signature: 

Card room:. __ C"""m,_,·d"'o"-'v'-"a'-"C""a"'s'"'in"o"----------



November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am WJ"iting to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE .JOBS and VITAl, TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to iustitute this practice. History 
has shoWJ1 that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration ofthis matter. 

Sincerely, 

Na111e: ~1'11 ~gh 
\J!I-"' 'd 

Signature:~$1 ~ 

Card room: Cordova Casino 



c--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a shmp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and frre support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in Califomia is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do uot cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name: J?n'i Hwug 

Si~= J-1 !7 
Cm·d room: Cordova Casino 



November 18,2014 

Susarme George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to .LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most ofthe tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls lllJRT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name: i(od., i e_, J CU.f)l;lJ 

s-~~ 
Card room: Cordova Casino 



November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY .JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing IJVING WAGE .JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to tbe City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in Califomia is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Card room:. Cordova asmo 



~~~------------------------~--------~--~----~--~----~--~----~--~----~--~----~--~-----

November 18, 2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bmeau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for yom consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name: Ocs'I•...J J,f-1.-...Jo~ 
Signatur~~~ 
Card room: Cordova Casino 



-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that caTd rooms such as Cordova Casino chaTge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
Tegulations become law. 

No other gaming business in Califmnia is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for yom consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name: <PAuL '(..r:.u... Y 

Sig:natur/~9----------
Card room: Cordova Casino 



November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of tl1e tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to chm·ge its customers a fee per 
wager, a11d there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS a11d have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration ofthis matter. 

Sincerely, 



November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a shmJl reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like Califomia Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name: 12~s [Ce,]~w v-

~·-? ~ 
Si~r~_./ c--

-/ 

I 

Card robm: Cordova Casino 



November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to J,OSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and flre support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls IDJRT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Card room: Cordova Casino 



-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
Califomia Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in Califomia is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Card room: Cordova Casino 



-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Signature: ~ ~ 

Card room: Cordova Casino 



-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Depmiment of Justice 
Bureau of Ga!llbling Control 
Sacra!llento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dem· Ms. George, 

I a!ll writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled ga!lles. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my fa!llily's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire suppmi in our m·ea. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino chm·ge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to chm·ge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let om card room set its pricing based on local mm·ket conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name: ]a h V\ le 

Sigo.t"re' -;~ 
Card room: Cordova Casino 



-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Depmtment of Justice 
Bureau of Gmnbling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my fmnily's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a shmp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire suppmt in our m-ea. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Cm-d room: Cordova Casino 



-c-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to chmge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name: 

Card room: Cordova Casino 



November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will sufler a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to localuibal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this praetiee. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Card room: Cordova Casino 



-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear· Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name: _\~--'-!E7-----'-\ \--""'j __ M_O_\UU ___ ~ 

Signature: -+=f6~·~-:::--· --+------7------

Card room: Cordova Casino 



-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which fimds police and fire suppmt in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like Califomia. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our cmd room set its pricing based on local mmket conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name: 'babnoa MOLtm 
• 

Card room: Cordova Casino 



-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

November 18, 2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
Califomia Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name: \1J (ly N ~ U '-fPVl 

"'"""~ d/10-L: 
Card room: Cordova Casino 



-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire suppmi in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in Califomia is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like Califmnia. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Card room: Cordova Casino 



-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Card room: Cordova Casino 



November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

Jam writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and ftre support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and sufl:er 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Card room: Cordova Casino 



November 18,2014 

Susanne CJeorge 
Research Analyst 
California Deprutment of Justice 
Bureau of Grunbling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I run writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled grunes. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and frre supp01i in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge tees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gruning while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAl, TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gruning business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price wntrols HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not eede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your wnsidcration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Card room: Cordova Casino 



November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

1 am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at 1isk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Card room: Cordova Ca,~in,_,oc__ ______ _ 



November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to .LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino a:nd put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost ifthese 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name: f:~£ e.( , tL (}~v@-ez 
. ·/'fl/ //. 2.~ 

Signature:&J:~~GZ~---· 
' 

/ ~ -
( 

Card room: Cordova Casi:no 



November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's futme at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino bas provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bmeau to institute tllis practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name: .. ~t//ay Strt'C i4o_. _ 

Signature: -~--<-=--r-s:;;L£0 
Card room: Cordova CasinQ.~~~~~~~ 



November 18,2014 

Susmme George 
Resem·eh Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Saeramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

lam writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at 1isk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our m·ea. 

Ifthe Bureau requires that cm·d rooms such as Cordova Casino chm·ge fees on every hm1d 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name: M -f u ~ S::e -echo o 

Signatur~"'~I=Q('~ 

Card room: Cordova CaJ>jno~-------



November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

1 am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova CaBino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such aB Cordova Ca~ino charge tees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local hibal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino haB provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in Califonria is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

,, 1 
Name: ' ,, A 1 

Signahrre: __:.N___:__ .......... __ · ·_5_·_1,__---'/:::.__· __ _ 

Card room: Cordova Casino 



~~~------------------------~--------~--~----~--~----~--~----~--~----~--~----~--~-----

November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bmeau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name:]) IA"f\'1\. ~ S o,g_,\..z..< 

Signature: Ji~/ s&..J-
Card room: Cordova Casino 



~------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's futme at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

7 
Name: ( heth s:-.~/crz­

Signature: C?~-
Card room: Cordova Casino 



-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
Califomia Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's futUre at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in Califomia is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name: 8 (1 ffi ~ftl t\::\1 a.n1 

Sigml•re~ 
Card room: Cordova Casino 



-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire suppmt in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name: Ste..J ed\ s"' l "i_t /tAlA..,._ . 

Card room: Cordova Casino 



November 18, 2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

1 am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

Ifthe Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in Califomia is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name: ____.'6~\w~N~__;::~~M...c=~ ....L--

Signature: ... ~ 

Card room: Cordova Casino 



November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analy;,i 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will eause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino aud put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City ofRarcho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos aud suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Mauy of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like Califomia. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thaulc you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name; ~e A-S~rNr-S 
Signature; ~~~ma 
Card room: Cordova Cas""in"'o"--------



November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and sufter 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing UVrNG WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like Califomia. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name: .X55 q SU/et 'S 

Signature:~---
Card room: Cordova Casino 



-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Depmtment of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a shmp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and frre support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like Califomia. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Signature: 

Card room :_--'C"'o"'r"'d"'o'-'v_,a_,C"'a""s"'in"'o'-----------



November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's futme at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos ard suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Mary of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in Califomla is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, ard there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute tllis practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market condition.~. 

Thank you for your consideration ofthis matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name: bnthoJ Jtl'(')! 6C 

Signature:~ 

Card room: Cordova Casino 



~~~-----------------------~~-------~~------~-------~-------~-------~-------~---------

November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Contml 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fire suppmt in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like California. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 



~~~------------------------~--------~--~----~--~----~--~----~--~----~--~----~--~-----

November 18,2014 

Susanne George 
Research Analyst 
California Department of Justice 
Bureau of Gambling Control 
Sacramento, CA 95820 

RE: Proposed Amendment to Gaming Activity Authorization Regulations 

Dear Ms. George, 

I am writing to OPPOSE the proposed regulations that hinder Cordova Casino's ability 
to waive collections fees in controlled games. These proposed regulations will cause me 
to LOSE MY JOB at Cordova Casino and put my family's future at risk. Moreover, the 
City of Rancho Cordova will suffer a sharp reduction in general fund revenue much of 
which funds police and fn·e support in our area. 

If the Bureau requires that card rooms such as Cordova Casino charge fees on every hand 
played, we will be at a serious competitive disadvantage to local tribal casinos and suffer 
a drastic loss of revenue. The Cordova Casino has provided safe, legal gaming while 
contributing LIVING WAGE JOBS and VITAL TAX REVENUE to the City of 
Rancho Cordova. Many of these jobs and most of the tax revenue will be lost if these 
regulations become law. 

No other gaming business in California is forced by law to charge its customers a fee per 
wager, and there is no reasonable basis for the Bureau to institute this practice. History 
has shown that price controls HURT CONSUMERS and have no place in a progressive 
state like Califomia. Please do not cede to the special interests proposing these 
regulations and let our card room set its pricing based on local market conditions. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Name: ~~--\.L--Lffl.L.c.,.-~~~'-------/'----"---C'-"-~-"--=____:__ 
Signature: ____ ~ __ ,__. 7'-'--------
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